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MARCH 11, 2018 
THE FOURTH  SUNDAY OF LENT   

Are you a new parishioner or visiting for the first time? 
Welcome! Please introduce yourself to one of the priests. We invite you to  
become an active participant of our parish community and welcome you. 
Please take a census envelope from the racks at each exit or contact the Parish 
Office for one.  

Upcoming Events: 
 

St. Patrick’s Luncheon: 
March 19 - 11:30am 
 

Palm Sunday: 
March 25 
 

Light is On For You: 
March 26 –4 to 7pm 
   
Stations of the Cross: 
Fridays at 12:15 & 7:00pm       
during Lent (except Good Friday) 

 

Stay connected with your parish family! 
We are so glad you are here with us at Holy Cross! We invite you to connect with our 
community. Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter to get the latest news, photos 
and stories or subscribe to our weekly bulletin brief delivered right to your inbox. Visit 
www.holycrossdewitt.org/connect to see how! 

Mass Times 

Daily Mass:           7:45am 
  
Saturday Mass:       4:00pm 

Penance at 3:00pm 

Sunday Mass:           7:30am
                   9:00am
                             11:30am 

Choir sings at 11:30 Mass 

Readings for the week: 

Monday:  Is 65:17-21/ Ps 30:2 and 4, 5-6, 11-12a and 13b [2a]/ Jn 4:43-54  
Tuesday:  Ez 47:1-9, 12/ Ps 46:2-3, 5-6, 8-9 [8]/ Jn 5:1-16  
Wednesday:  Is 49:8-15/ Ps 145:8-9, 13cd-14, 17-18 [8a] Jn 5:17-30  
Thursday:  Ex 32:7-14/ Ps 106:19-20, 21-22, 23 [4a]/ Jn 5:31-47  
Friday:   Wis 2:1a, 12-22/ Ps 34:17-18, 19-20, 21 and 23 [19a]/ Jn 7:1-2, 10, 25-30  
Saturday:  Jer 11:18-20/ Ps 7:2-3, 9bc-10, 11-12 [2a]/ Jn 7:40-53   
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Sunday, March 11th - Fourth Sunday of Lent 
 7:30 AM Bob Coughlin/ Leigh Marquis 
 9:00 AM James D. Fitzpatrick/ Jack Dee   
     (First Eucharist Class Mass) 
11:30 AM Jeanne Sullivan/ Altar Rosary 
Monday, March 12th   
 7:45 AM Dr. George Heitzman/  
   Dr. Ronald Caputo & Family 
 8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
Tuesday, March 13th  
 7:45 AM People of Holy Cross 
 8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
Wednesday, March 14th  
 7:45 AM  William Drescher, Sr./ The Wiese Family 
 8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
Thursday, March 15th  
 7:45 AM Neil Bitetti/ Joe & Missy Campanino 
 8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
Friday, March 16th  
 7:45 AM Frank D’Addario/ Alyce McNamara 
 8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
12:15 PM Stations of the Cross - Church 
 7:00 PM Stations of the Cross - Church 
Saturday, March 17th   
 3:00 PM Penance - Church 

 4:00 PM Jane King/ Friends 
 Sunday, March 18th  - Fifth Sunday of Lent 
 7:30 AM Edward Schepp/ Bernie Gerthoffer 
 9:00 AM  Ray Blake/ Anne & Don LaCasse 
11:30 AM Richard Liddle/ The Kirkman Family 

Week of  March 11th
 

 

Sanctuary Lamp 
In Memory of: Christine Beauregard 

Requested by:  Mom 

 

PLANNED GIVING  FOR OUR PARISH 
 

Please consider our parish through: 

 Your Will or Trust 

 Retirement Assets 

 Life Insurance Policies 
A Life Income Gift which will provide you with payments for life 
and ultimately will benefit our parish. 
 

 
 
 

YOUR CONTINUING SUPPORT   
 

Your goodness is exceptional ~ Thank you! 

         

 Collection of  March 4:     $19257.00 
   

  Enjoy the Convenience of Electronic Giving 
  Credit card and electronic donations are now possible through the          
Holy Cross website:  www.holycrossdewitt.org/give 

 

THE SECOND COLLECTION THIS WEEKEND IS: 
 

Catholic Relief Services Collection 

http://www.holycrossdewitt.org/give
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Young Adults & Families  
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament & Fellowship 

March 14th  
 

*Adoration 7:00- 8:00pm       *Fellowship 8:10pm Yeazel Hall 
 

Young Adults and Families! Join us for an hour of Adoration, 
prayer, and fellowship! We will be praying for our community 
and special intentions. We invite you to stay for fellowship in 
Yeazel Hall starting at 8:10pm with other young adults and 
young families from our community. Please contact Rosemary 
Avila at rosemary@holycrossdewitt.org if you have questions or 
would like to know  more about our Young Adult Ministry.  

Augustine Institute Lighthouse Catholic Media Kiosk 

CD: “Power in Prayer” by Sr. Mary Gabriel 

 Listen as Sister Mary Gabriel,  speaks to college students about 
the transforming power of prayer. Drawing on personal experi-
ence and her lively faith, Sister encourages all of us to rededicate 
ourselves to growing in relationship with Christ through a life of 
joyful prayer. Comment: “An awesome talk on prayer from a very 
cool "sister" who is obviously filled with joy and humor. Wish I had 
a sister like that teaching me when I was in school! She would 
have changed my life!” -Julie- Sterling, VA 

:FORMED 
 

Study:  Forgiven:   Embraced in Mercy:  The Rite Explained 
Listen:   Love Sacrifice Trust - Fr. Michael Schmitz                    
Family:   Watch:  The Suitcase - A Story about Giving 
Watch:  Patrick:  Brave Shepherd of the Emerald Isle (3/17) 

Programs for Lent 
 

Unlocking the Mystery of the Bible - w/ Jeff Cavins  
8 week Small Group Sessions - register at http://
www.holycrossdewitt.org/umb or call the parish office. 
Workbook cost $10 . Bring your workbook if you are a repeat 
participant.  Meets Tuesday Evenings 6:30 -8:00 with Dc. Dare 
Dutter as the facilitator in Yeazel Hall.  Still time to join. 
 
  

Monday Book Group for Women 
Meets on Mondays thru March 26th, 6:45pm-8:15pm with Beth 
Schafer as facilitator in room 12.  We will be reading & discuss-
ing the Days of Deepening Friendship by Vinita Hampton 
Wright.  A book that will deepen our prayer lives and lead us into 
reflection on our relationship with God.   
 

Part II The Spirituality of Saint Paul: A Lenten Study 
     This Lent "The Spirituality of Saint Paul” sessions presented 
for Advent will conclude with three additional studies that ex-
plore Faith & Renewal in Christ, Community: Spirit & Body of 
Christ, & the Goal of Spiritual Life according to Saint Paul.  The 
lessons will be led by David Hines & will take place on  Mon-
days from 7 to 8:30 pm March  12 & 19 in Yeazel Hall.   
    For those who were in part I we will use the same books.  You 
do not have to be in part I to join the sessions.  If you are joining 
for the first time there will be a $16.00 registration fee, checks 
made out to Holy Cross, or cash to cover the cost of materials by 
Father Patrick Hartin.  Contact the Holy Cross office or 
DVHines51@aol.com (please make sure that “51” is in the  
address) to let us know you are interested.  
 

Sandwiches for the Men’s Shelter 
Anyone who is available can help us to make sandwiches in 
Yeazel Hall on Tuesday, March 20th, 8:15-9:15am.  You may 
also donate food items or make the delivery to the shelter.   Stop 
by or contact Beth@holycrossdewitt.org 
 
 

Faith Formation Programs 
     Elementary classes (1st – 4th)  Lent for Kids 2018 booklet with 
daily thoughts, activities & prayers; Stations of the Cross       
     Middle School - Penance Service during Lent, grade-level 
Service Projects 
  

Holy Cross School 
Lent for Kids 2018 booklet- daily thoughts, activities &  

prayers; Penance Service for grades 3-6 
 

 

Youth Ministry 

 AIM meets on Monday nights from 7-8:30pm  

 Holy Week:  Thursday (3/29) 7pm Mass of Lord’s Supper 
followed by church hopping and Gannon’s  

 Friday (3/30) 2 pm Passion Service followed by movie 
“The Passion” & pizza. Then 7pm Stations at Christ the 
King   contact Tammy at tammy@holycrossdewitt.org 

 
  

Ignite 2017 Men’s Conference 
Saturday, March 24th at SRC Arena. If you're interested in 

attending with a group from HC, contact Anthony Grasso at an-
thonygrasso@yahoo.com and to learn more or register check out 
ignitecatholicmen.org 

Masses and Devotions 
 

Stations of the Cross 
We will have the Stations of the Cross every Friday at 
12:15pm. And 7:00pm (except Good Friday) 
 

Daily Mass:  7:45am - (Church) 
 

Weekend Masses:   
 Saturday 4:00pm 
 Sunday:  7:30am, 9:00am, 11:30am 
 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: (Chapel) 
 Weekdays:  8:15am to 3:00pm  
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: (Church)  
 Wednesday:  (3/21) 7:00-8:00pm.   
 

Adoration Hour:  (Chapel) 
 Wednesdays:  (3/14, 3/28) 7:00-8:00pm   

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   
“Light Is on For You” - Monday, March 26 ~ 4-7pm 
Confessions - Tuesday, March 27 ~ 4-7pm 
Saturdays ~ 3:00pm (except March 31) 

Holy Cross Mom's Group Lenten Study 
Meets on Tuesdays thru April 3rd, 8-9:00pm. We will be 
reading & discussing Days of Deepening Friendship by Vin-
ita Hampton Wright. The small group will meet at 
a parishioner’s home. Please contact Maria Podbelski at 
mjpodbelski@gmail.com to join! 

Tenebrae Service - March 13 
 

Tuesday at 7pm—Tenebrae is an ancient musical medita-
tive service that began in the monasteries in the Middle 
Ages.  In this service you will hear readings from Sacred 
Scripture that will take us through Holy Thursday, Good 
Friday & Holy Saturday.  In between these readings, there 
will be meditative music.   

Please join us for this beautiful event. 

mailto:rosemary@holycrossdewitt.org
mailto:DVHines51@aol.com
mailto:mjpodbelski@gmail.com


March 11, 2018                                                 The Fourth Sunday Of Lent                              page 4 

THIS WEEK’S ACTIVITIES  
 

Sunday, March 11th   
   School Raffle Ticket Sale - Gathering Area 
   Francis House Pin Sale - Gathering Area 
  9:00 AM   RCIA - room 11 
10:00 AM   Parent Meeting & Children’s Class - Yeazel Hall 
10:15 AM   Adult Ministry - room 12 
Monday, March 12th  
  6:45 PM   Women’s Book Study - Yeazel Hall   
 7:00 PM    AIM - Youth Room 
 7:00 PM    Spirituality of St. Paul - room 11 
Tuesday, March 13th  
 6:45 AM    High School Faith Formation - Yeazel Hall 
10:00 AM   Exploring God’s Word - room 9 
 6:30 PM    Unlocking the Mystery of the Bible - Yeazel Hall 
 7:00 PM    Tenebrae - Church 
Wednesday, March 14th  
 6:45 AM    Middle School Faith Formation - Yeazel Hall 
10:00 AM   Small Christian Community - Member’s Home 
10:30 AM   Mom’s Group - room 5 
 6:00 PM    Step Meeting - Yeazel Hall 
 7:00 PM    NA & Nar-Anon Mtgs. - Yeazel Hall  
 7:00 PM    Adoration Hour - Chapel 
 7:00 PM    Young Adult Adoration & Fellowship- 
     Chapel & Yeazel Hall 
Thursday, March 15th 

 7:45 AM    Elementary Faith Formation - Yeazel Hall 
 9:00 AM    Divine Mercy Cenacle - room 12 & 13 
 1:00 PM    Knitting Group - Yeazel Hall 
 6:30 PM    Divine Mercy Cenacle - room 9 
 7:00 PM    Choir Rehearsal - Choir Room 
 7:00 PM     Mens’ Book Group - room 11 
Friday, March 16th 

 7:45 AM    Elementary Faith Formation - Yeazel Hall 
10:00 am    Dorothy Day Diaper Bag Project - Yeazel Hall 
12:15 PM   Stations of the Cross - Church 
 7:00 PM    Stations of the Cross - Church  
Saturday, March 17th    
 3:00 PM    Penance - Church 
 Sunday, March 18th              
  9:00 AM   RCIA - room 11  
10:15 AM  Adult Ministry - room 12 
10:30 am    Confirmation Session - Yeazel Hall 

Coffee and Conversation with Fr. Kurgan 
 

Men and Women are invited to join 
us for Coffee & Conversation on 
Tuesday, March 20 12:00pm in 
Yeazel Hall.  Fr. Kurgan will be our 
guest speaker.  He will speak on the Liturgical Year and 
how it affects our spirituality. Also there will be a chance 
to ask questions. Bring your bagged lunch & we will pro-
vide the dessert and refreshments.    

Men’s Book Group 
 

There is a group of men of our parish who are meeting on Thurs-
day nights to read and talk about their faith.  We are reading  
Jesus and the Jewish Roots of the Eucharist  by Brant Pitre.  
Meeting date is Thursday  3/15.  All meetings are at 7pm in room 
11.  If you have questions, please call Deacon Dare Dutter at 446
-0473 or email him at ddutter@twcny.rr.com.  

Divine Mercy Cenacle  
 

Join us for the Divine Mercy Cenacle.  There are two 
groups (one at 9:00 am & one at 6:30pm) that meet for 
a weekly study on Divine Mercy using the Diary of St. 
Faustina.  Jesus appeared to Sr. Faustina Kowalska and 
shared with her His great love and mercy for all human-
kind, especially sinners.  If you are interested contact:  
Soraya Andrews - sryazmhash@hotmail.com 

or Julie Sheridan julie@holycrossdewitt.org, 315-446-0473 
21st Annual Holy Cross PTA Dinner Auction Raffle  

“It Could Happen To You” 
$25.00 per ticket – only 2,000 will be sold! 

1st prize - $12,000 

2nd prize - $7,500  3rd prize - $5,500 

Tickets will be sold after Masses on March 10th & 11thand 
March 24th and 25th 

Look for our table in the lobby! 

Visit our website:  hcschooldewitt.ejoinme.org/raffle2018 

Oratory Contest 
 

Syracuse Right To Life Oratory Contest is Saturday, April 7 at Noon at 
Holiday Inn, 441 Electronics Parkway, Liverpool.  Speakers’ talk must be 
from 5-7 minutes on abortion, stem cell research or Euthanasia.   

First contest:  high school sophomores.  $50 to the winner.   
Second contest for high school juniors & seniors:  

Cash prize:  1st—$200, 2nd—$150, 3rd- $100.   
For an application call Jim Dooher 446-6168. 

St. Patrick’s Day Luncheon - 3/19 - Monday 
  

Come celebrate St. Patrick’s Day 
by joining us for this special 
luncheon at 11:30.  We will be 
ordering from Brooklyn Pickle.  If 
you would like to participate you 
must call Jo Oliva (446-3328) by 
3/15 with your order.  Choice of 

corned beef, roast beef or tuna sandwiches. Payment of $13 
(checks payable to Holy Cross) can be made at the office which 
will secure your reservation.       

Francis House Pin Sale 
This Weekend 

 

     Francis House Auxiliary will be 
selling beautiful handcrafted pins 
and earrings to benefit the Francis 
House mission. 
     This weekend, March 10th and 
11th at all Masses please take a 
look, they make great gifts and your support would be 
much appreciated.  
     Francis House provides a home and extended family to persons 
with terminal illnesses so they can die with dignity surrounded by the 
unconditional love of God. 

mailto:ddutter@twcny.rr.com
mailto:sryazmhash@hotmail.com
mailto:julie@holycrossdewitt.org
tel:(315)%20446-0473
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Prayers Are Requested For 
 

Diana Arnold, Anna Barbra, Dr. 
Ann Bishop, Leana Mae Bonnell, 
Margaret Bridges, Roseann Brown, 
Mary Cargin, David Carr, Caylee, 
Sue Ciccone, Mary Cook, Linda 

Cote', Donald Conan, Christopher DeChick, Carol Dwyer, Bob Egan, 
Ricco Gauf, Katie Glisson, Richard Griffin, Yvonne Grocott, Paula 
Giuliano, Elaine Hill, Nancy Hogan, Ethan Johnson, Susan Keller, 
Jane Koszulka,  John Laura, Brian Letiecq, Austin & Tres Mahan,  
Gail Moloney, Rory Lennon, Penny Locke,  Edward Loftus, 
Dominick M., Angela Martin, Mary Mayle, Lucy McLean, Monica 
Miranda, John F. Moltion, Faith Muller, Stephen Oliva, Belva Owen, 
Deanna Peters, Jane Pigott, Wayne Queor, Mona Rawles, Martha 
Rossi, Jennifer Satalin, Finn S. Schafran, Ruth Schafran, Rosalie 
Scipione, Dawn Simmonds, Kay Simon, Joseph Smith, Stephen 
Smith, Rita Smooker, Eleanor Sullivan, Christine Suski, Shelly 
Tortora, Martin Vasick, P.J. Vaughan, Joseph Wilczynski, Thomas 
Wildburg, Kristen Woodmansee, Steve Yarnell, Jr. 
 

If you would like us to add someone to this list, please call the 
office or email Peg@holycrossdewitt.org. We will keep them on 

for three months unless you notify us otherwise.  Thank you. 

 

Knitting Group  
 

We will meet on Thursday, March 15th  at 1PM 
downstairs in Yeazel Hall  room 11.  

All are welcome.  

Faith in Action 
For more information or to volunteer, contact Beth 

Schafer:  315-416-4576 or beth@holycrossdewitt.org 

Pastoral Care Ministry 
 

Jesus tells us:  “Whatsoever you do 
for the least of my brothers & sisters, 
you do it for me…  When I was ill, 
you visited me and cared for me.”  

Would you be interested in visiting the sick & homebound pa-
rishioners of Holy Cross?  Our Pastoral Care Ministry serves over 
two hundred sick & homebound people who are our brothers & 
sisters in Christ.  If you are available for this most blessed and 
sacred ministry, please contact Claude Pilon at 315-632-4517 or 
cpilon@twcny.rr.com. 

 

Pope Francis: “On climate change there is a clear, definitive 

and ineluctable ethical imperative to act.”    

Lenten Fast for Creation: Focus on Waste 

There are lots of ways in which you could join the movement and 

start turning the tide for climate justice: The Global Catholic Cli-

mate Movement (GCCM) is a campaign that encourages Catho-

lics everywhere to advocate & to pray for creation— and to con-

sider focusing your Lenten practice on ways to help the Earth. 

The GCCM has a calendar of practical ways in which we can 

choose actions to benefit the environment.  

https://catholicclimatemovement.global/ 

This week, the focus is on reducing waste. For example: reusable 

water bottles and grocery bags are an effective way to reduce 

plastic garbage. If you must use plastic, be sure to recycle— 

along with your glass, paper & aluminum waste. For ways to dis-

pose of many unwanted items, go to the web site http://ocrra.org  

It contains a search engine (How do I get rid of….?) with sugges-

tions for local places to dispose of  unwanted items.  
 

Reminder: Cookies for Samaritan Center are due this week!  
Please leave your donation of 3 dozen cookies downstairs before 
11:30am Mass. A volunteer will collect them for delivery soon 
after Mass begins.  If you want to join a team of volunteers at the 
Samaritan Center, contact  

Rick Coughlin: philiprcoughlin@gmail.com 
 

 

Diaper Bags for Dorothy Day House: Friday 3/16 10am 
Our gift bag ministry is evolving due to our awareness of the 
needs of mothers who suddenly find themselves homeless & must 
spend a full day at social services filling out paperwork, often 
with their infants or toddlers in tow. We are planning to create 
diaper tote bags for various age groups. The tote bags would in-
clude a snack & drink box, an age appropriate toy, diapers & 
wipes. Interested individuals are invited to join us on Friday, 
March 16th at 10am. If you can’t attend this month, but are inter-
ested in donating items or participating in this outreach activity, 
please contact Beth 315-416-4576 or  
Suann Genecco: sgenecco@twcny.rr.com 
 
 

Refugee Assistance Committee Meeting: Tuesday, 3/20 7pm 
Please save the date and plan to join an active group of individu-
als whose goal is to  promote the humane and loving treatment of 
refugees who are seeking a safe environment in which to raise 
their families. 
 
 

Neighbors Helping Neighbors:   

Do you need help with a task that you find difficult, but might be 

easy for someone else? To request help from NHN, call Beth: 315

-416-4576. 

Bulletin Deadline Changed 
 

 The deadline for the bulletin of March 25 will be  
 Friday, March 16 at 9am. 

 
 The deadline for the bulletin of April 1 will be 

Wednesday, March 21 at 9 am . 

Life Matters 
 For the third year in a row, Governor Cuomo is 
trying to EXPAND abortion in New York State.  This time 
he’s camouflaged it inside the Budget bill.  These provi-
sions would remove limits on late-term abortion, em-
power non- doctors to perform abortions, eliminate 
defenses for women coerced into abortion and remove 
protections for babies mistakenly born alive!  According to Kathleen 
Gallagher of the New York Catholic Conference, we should “not stand 
silent in the face of a misguided and extreme abortion agenda that 
will…undermine the health and dignity of women and children”.       
 This legislation is up for voting April 1, 2018.  It is urgent we 
contact our state senators and assembly-members NOW and oppose 
these provisions in S.7511 and A.9511, or take action at:  
www.NYSCatholic.org    

 More information and Ms. Gallagher’s letter is also available 
at this web site.  (Submitted by Joe Spadaro, spadaroj2@gmail.com). 

https://catholicclimatemovement.global/
http://ocrra.org
mailto:philiprcoughlin@gmail.com
mailto:sgenecco@twcny.rr.com
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MASS  LECTORS  EUCH. MIN.  EUCH. MIN. ALTAR SERVERS USHERS –B 

Saturday, 4:00 PM Joan Laura H1 Luana Impellizzeri CH1  Conor Gleasman  

  H2 Priest CH2  Oliver Gleasman Dennis Cole 

  H3 Deacon CH3  Joshua Gleasman Michael Krisak 

  H4  Mary A Montforte CH4     

  

  
 

 

Sunday, 7:30AM  Theresa Beaty H1 Al Highducheck CH1   Ed Coolican 

  H2 Priest CH2   Tony Ebersole 

  H3 Deacon CH3   Len Smith 

  H4 Charlene Hughes CH4   Charles Stepneski 

      

Sunday, 9:00 AM  Teri Skandalis H1 Rani Ristau CH1  Max Wysocki Tom Kenah 

  H2 Priest CH2  Jack Wysocki Ray Moade 

  H3 Deacon CH3   Ed Purcell 

  H4 Corrina Wilcox CH4   Joe McCaffrey 

  

 
 

  

Sunday, 11:30AM  Connie Chase H1 Ron Deluca CH1  Tanner Gunn Donald Brown 

  H2 Priest CH2  Jonathan Gunn Neil Bourcy 

  H3 Deacon CH3   Peg Foraker 

  H4 John Fix CH4   Wayne Queor 

       

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES SCHEDULE ~ WEEKEND OF March  17th & 18th 

SACRAMENTS 

Baptism ~ Please call the Par ish Office  Marriage ~ Please make an appointment  Penance ~ Saturday, 3:00PM 
       to make arrangements              with a priest at least 6 months 
                   Classes required for 1st child’s Baptism                     prior to wedding  

†To request either the Anointing of the Sick or  Communion to the Sick please call the Parish Office.†   

HOLY CROSS PARISH  
4112 E. Genesee St., DeWitt, NY 13214 

Church Office – Phone: 315 446-0473, FAX: 315 446-7608 
Website: holycrossdewitt.org   ■   E-Mail: info@holycrossdewitt.org 

 

PARISH INFORMATION  
■ Please notify the Parish Office when a parishioner or  
family member is confined to home, hospitalized, or entering a  
nursing home.  Hospitals no longer notify us of a patient’s admittance. 
Also, please notify us with change of:  address, phone number or email.  
■Bulletin items need to be in the parish office no later than Monday at 
9am for the upcoming weekend.  (holiday deadline will change)  
E-mail preferred; please send to: peg@holycrossdewitt.org  
■Hearing impaired ear phones are available in the Robing Room in the 
front lobby.  
■Pregnant and Need Help?  Please call Catholic Charities 424-1800 

 

HOLY CROSS SCHOOL  
4200 E. Genesee St., DeWitt, NY 13214 

School Office – Phone: 315 446-4890, FAX: 315 446-4799 
Website: hcschooldewitt.org 

E-Mail: moleary@syrdiocese.org 
 

Staff ~ Name and Title  
Martha O’Leary, School Principal  
Joanne Markert  -  Administrative Assistant, Nina Walters  -  Nurse  

Holy Cross Parish Staff ~ Name, Title and Phone Extension  
 

Rev. John J. Kurgan, Pastor, ext. 15  
Rev. Charles S. Vavonese, Weekend Homilist  
Deacon Dare Dutter, ext. 16 
Deacon Nathan Gunn, ext. 16 
Rosemary Avila, Young Adult Ministry ext. 20 
Ernest J. Camerota, Director of Music, ext. 38  
Kathy Darcy, Maintenance 
Tammy Gunn, Youth Ministry, ext. 19  
Patty Kirwan, Administrative Assistant ext. 10 
Dan Littlepage, Director of Technology, ext. 33 
Leigh C. Marquis, Director of Finance & Human Resources, ext. 24  
Maureen McManus, Sacristan 
Stephen Nepil, Dir. Faith Formation 7-12 & Confirmation ext. 18 
Peg Olson, Office Manager & Administrative Assistant, ext. 22  
Beth Schafer, Director of Faith in Action Ministry, ext. 13  
Carla Semmel, Faith Formation Assistant, ext. 32 
Julie Sheridan, Dir. Faith Formation 1-6 & Evangelization, ext. 12 
Matt Stano,  Maintenance 
Cathy Young, Maintenance 
 


